
The Board of Absentee Ballot Canvassers for the City of Racine, WI 

will convene on Tuesday, FEBRUARY 20, 2024 beginning at 7AM, in 

room 207 A & B located at Racine City Hall, 730 Washington Ave, 

Racine, WI 53403 for the purpose of counting absentee ballots for the 

2024 Spring Primary Election. 

 

If you have questions please call the City Clerk’s Office (262)636-9171 or 

email clerks@cityofracine.org 

Tara McMenamin 

City Clerk 

City of Racine 
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